
BREWER WATER DEPARTMENT
223 Green Point Road  
Brewer, ME 04412  
Telephone (207) 989-4214
Fax (207) 989-2883 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Ms. Amy Dumeny    May 2, 2025
Administrative Director 
Maine Public Utilities Commission 
18 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0018 

RE: Brewer Water Department  
Proposed Rate Change Pursuant to 35A MRSA §6104 

Dear Ms. Dumeny: 

Enclosed please find our initial filing in regards to a rate case pursuant to §6104. The 
Department proposes an effective date of August 1, 2025 for the new rates.  

Key dates: 

 May 2, 2025:  Initial filing and information available for customers at our office 
 May 19, 2025:  Notices mailed to customers and advertised by two methods
 June 3, 2025:  Public hearing at Brewer City Hall 

 
Summary of rate increase:  
 
The Brewer Water Department is proposing a 5% increase in rates for all customer 
classes.  Brewer last changed rates by 3%, effective August 1, 2024.   
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have questions or need additional 
information at (207) 989-4214.  
 
Sincerely,  

Rodney Butler  

Superintendent 
Brewer Water Department 















Brewer Water Department 
223 Green Point Road   
Brewer, ME 04412-5305 
Telephone (207) 989-4214               Fax (207) 989-2883 

Dear Water Customer: 
We would like to make you aware that the Brewer Water Department has filed an application with the Maine 

Public Utilities Commission (MPUC) for a 5% increase in fire protection and metered water rates.  This rate change is 
necessary to provide funding for water infrastructure replacements, upgrades and repairs.  Currently we are working to 
complete the EPA mandated Service Line Inventory, Route 9 extension bridge crossings and an emergency backup 
generator to maintain service in the event of an emergency. 

Our Challenge-- Brewer Water Department strives to cost-effectively maintain a water system and the required 
infrastructure that provide our customers with the safest and best possible drinking water.   To achieve this goal, we will 
need to continue replacing main lines that are failing, to upgrade treatment equipment to meet federal and state 
mandates, and to maintain storage tanks and valve structures. 

Our Rates-- With this rate adjustment, our minimum residential customer would see in an increase of $0.05 per day. Our 
average residential customer using 1,400 cubic feet of water per quarter would see an increase of $0.06 per day.  If 
approved, the changes would take effect on August 1, 2025. 

Residential Customer Increase per Quarter Increase per day Total water cost per day 
Minimum Bill $4.70  5  $1.08 
Average Bill $5.90       6  $1.36 

Public fire protection, private hydrant, and sprinkler rates would also increase 5.0%.

Good Financial Stewardship 
The Brewer Water Department strives to maintain a safe water system in the best possible condition.  Proper maintenance, 
repair and replacement of infrastructure is key to keeping costs as low as possible for the long term.  

What’s Next             
The formal notice for the rate filing is on the reverse side.  It contains additional information on rate changes as well as 
opportunities for customers to participate.  This process also involves the MPUC, which reviews our annual revenue and 
expense projections and the reasonableness of our rates.  The MPUC also caps the amount of money allowed in reserve 
funds and sets criteria for its use. 

Questions?  
For more information: Please feel free to visit us at our office at 223 Greenpoint Road, Brewer ME or call us at (207) 989-
4214.  

CONTINUED ON OTHER SIDE 

Brewer Water Department 
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BREWER WATER DEPARTMENT  NOTICE OF PROCEEDING   May 19, 2025 

The Brewer Water Department hereby notifies its customers that a proposed increase in rates has been filed with the Maine Public Utilities 
Commission (MPUC). The proposed rate adjustment is being filed pursuant to section 6104 of Title 35-A of the Maine Revised Statutes. 
 
The purpose of the rate increase is to dedicate funding to infrastructure renewal projects as allowed under MPUC Chapter 675. The Brewer 
Water Department is proposing an increase in current water rates to become effective August 1, 2025.  The last time Brewer Water rates 
increased was in August 2024. The proposed rates provide an increase in annual revenue of approximately $160,786. We are proposing a rate 
change of 5% for all customer classes.   
 
The minimum residential water bill will increase $1.57 per month, for a quarterly charge of $98.78.  The average residential water bill will 
increase $1.97 per month, for a quarterly charge of $123.78. 
 
A public hearing, pursuant to 35-A MRSA § 6104, will be held on Tuesday, June 3, 2025, starting at 6 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at City Hall, 
80 North Main Street in Brewer.  The hearing will give customers the opportunity to testify, pose questions, and make comments regarding the 
proposed water rate increase.  Customers have the right to an open and fair hearing, and to further hearings before the MPUC.  Customers may 
petition the MPUC to investigate the proposed water rate change.  Signatures on customer petitions filed pursuant to 35-A MRSA § 6104 (7) are 
invalid unless accompanied by the printed names and addresses of the signers.  Pursuant to 35-A MRSA § 6104(7), the petition must include the 
signatures of at least 550 customers of the Brewer Water Department and be submitted within 30 days of the public hearing.  Brewer Water 
Department will, upon request, provide customers with petition forms that include spaces for signatures and the printed names and addresses of 
the signers.  Customers may also request assistance from the Public Advocate, State House Station 112, Augusta, ME 04333, or telephone (207) 
624-3687, or OPA.Admin@maine.gov. 
 
Materials supporting the water rate change are available for review at the Brewer Water Department’s office, 223 Green Point Road, Brewer, 
Monday–Friday (excluding holidays) between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Customers have the right and are encouraged to review these materials 
and to request information relating to present and proposed rates. 
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